
 

 

 
 
 
 

PO Box 7950 Stn Main  •  Winnipeg, Manitoba Canada  •  R3C 0J1 
 (204) 360-4394  •  sjohnson@hydro.mb.ca 

 
April 29, 2016 

Client File No. 5750.00 
 

Ms. Tracey Braun 
Director  
Environmental Approvals 
Manitoba Conservation 
Suite 160, 123 Main Street  
Winnipeg, MB R3C 1A5 
 
Dear Ms. Braun: 

 
RE: Manitoba-Minnesota Transmission Project – Information Request Responses 
 
Please find enclosed Manitoba Hydro’s responses to the two information requests for the 
Manitoba-Minnesota Transmission Project (MMTP) dated February 9, 2016 and March 9, 2016. 
 
We have also enclosed an errata submission noting a number of small corrections to the 
Environmental Impact Statement.   
 
We trust the enclosed adequately responds to the information requests submitted. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this material please do not hesitate to contact me at 
204-360-4394. 
 
 
Regards,  
 
Original signed by Shannon Johnson 
 
 
Shannon Johnson  
Manager  
Licensing and Environmental Assessment Department 
Manitoba Hydro  
820 Taylor Ave (3)  
Winnipeg, Manitoba 
R3M 3T1 
 
 
Attachments:  2 


